
 
Dear Dr. Fogarty, 
 
I My name is Madison Hayes, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Southlake, Texas. As you know preparing to attend 
medical school is a long and grueling process. There are times when 
you start to question if all this hard work is actually worth the 
outcome. However as I hold the stethoscope your donation provided 
in my hands there is not a doubt in my mind that my years of hard 
work was worth it. I will carry this stethoscope for the next four years 
and into my practice of medicine as a symbol of perseverance and 
determination. Thank you again Dr. Fogarty for your generosity. 
 
Sincerely,  
Madison Hayes 



 
Dear Dr. Fogarty, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you 
sponsoring my stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me 
and reminds me of the journey I am beginning to make a 
difference in people's lives. Thank you for your support of the 
School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students program. I 
will remember your support as I continue my journey to 
become a physician.  
 
Sincerely,  
Kristina Cross 




